
TOWN OF NORTH READING

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

TREE HEARING

In accordance with MGL CH 186, Section 3, “Cutting of Public Shade Trees” the Town
of North Reading Department of Public Works will hold a tree hearing for the removal
of one tree.  The tree is located and described as shown below: 

Location Description Reason

182 Haverhill Street 1-30” Oak Resident Request

The hearing will be held on Thursday, October 5, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 14, Town
Hall, 235 North Street, North Reading, MA.

Department of Public Works
Andrew Lafferty, Director, Tree Warden 9-21-17, 9-28-17 NR


